A wine-tasting event for freshman
and sophomore parents, hosted by the faculty
and administration of Chaminade High School.

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2015 §\~
Activity-Athletic Center © 5:00 - 7:00 pm © $10.00 per person (

This special event will provide an opportunity to meet with other
freshman and sophomore parents and faculty members, as well as to
enjoy fabulous wines from around the world. Come see how Chaminade
continues to grow and thrive today and into the future!

To register visit www.chaminade-hs.org or contact

Deborah Kendric at (516) 742-5555 ext. 478 or dkendric@chaminade-hs.org .


https://www.chaminade-hs.org/cf_forms/view.cfm?formID=184

